
 

Let us Rejoice in the Glory of our Risen Lord! 
On Ash Wednesday, we began our journey towards 
Easter.  During the Lenten season, with fasting, prayer, 
and almsgiving, we have sought the presence of Christ 
in our lives and in our world.   

As we celebrated Holy Week in our Catholic schools, 
churches and families, we were reminded that we are 
Easter People and the Resurrection marks a new                      
beginning for us.    

As Easter people, we now proclaim Christ’s triumph over 
sin, death, darkness and despair; and rejoice that the 
risen Lord will renew us all once again. 

 

It is right to praise You, Almighty God, for the acts of love by which You have redeemed us 
through Your Son Jesus Christ our Lord. 

On this day Jesus is proclaimed King of kings. 
Blessed is the One who comes in the name of the Lord. 

Hosanna in the highest! 
 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and senior administration of the St. Clair Catholic District School 
Board, I extend to you and your families our warmest wishes for all the blessings that this Easter 
season brings.  May its gifts of joy and renewal be yours as we Light the Way and Rejoice in our 
Journey. 

 

God Bless,                                                                                                                                                        
Dan Parr                                                                                                                                                           
Director of Education 

 

 

Walking together in Christ's light with parish and family, we are called to build an inclusive Catholic 
learning community and to serve as partners in the formation of life-long learners by: 

• living our faith; 

• promoting educational achievement and innovation; 

• fostering stewardship, leadership and social justice. 

Our Mission 


